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A Message from Davin Yamada
Indirect Lending Manager

Aloha Everyone! With the arrival of summer, it's
time to finally embark on that anticipated family
vacation, kickstart your home renovation project,
upgrade your wheels, or simply revel in the
delights of sun-soaked activities. Whatever your
plans may be, HOCU is here to cater to your
financial needs.

Speaking of HOCU, our summer agenda includes the exciting prospect of in-
person events. While virtual meetings and events have served their purpose
the last few years, nothing can truly replicate the experience of being physically
present with each other. The first event to start off the summer was Moiliili
Summer Fest, where HOCU held a booth and supported Honolulu's largest bon
dance. 

Furthermore, we're thrilled to announce the return of our highly anticipated in-
person seminars. These engaging and informative sessions are designed to
provide valuable insights on a variety of topics such as Medicare Enrollment
and Trust Planning. We will be announcing more information in our branches,
website, and social media channels, so stay tuned for more details.

Together, let's make the most of this summer season and help further your
journey towards a brighter future for you and your loved ones.

Mahalo

         

NEW DESIGN FOR HOCU STATEMENTS

Exciting news! We've unveiled a brand-new look for
our HOCU account statements. The newest design

includes full color, larger text, and graphics to
highlight important information, providing a modern

look and feel while improving readability.

Both physical and online statements have the
newest design. For questions, please stop by

any branch.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

HOCU Virtual Food Drive:
August 1 - September 30

All proceeds will go directly to
Hawaii Foodbank and their
efforts to combat hunger
across the islands. Stay tuned
for more details on how to
donate online or in-branch.

Free Trust Planning Seminar

Join Dean Park from Estate
Planning Group on Saturday,
July 22 from 10 am - 11 am at
the Moiliili Branch for this
educational event about the
trust planning process. 

https://us13.campaign-archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=2b79c77318d6baa71c30a78e5&id=7fbb7653bc
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HOCU HOSTS RECORD-BREAKING
SHRED-IT DAY

On April 22nd, HOCU hosted the first Shred-It Day of
the year for community members. This event also

coincided with Earth Day and the end of tax season.

There was a record turnout from members and
the community. We filled up the entire truck, and

over 5,000 pounds of paper were securely destroyed
and recycled. Mahalo to everyone that participated,
and we’re planning to host our next Shred-It Day in

October.

WORLD SENIOR CITIZEN'S DAY
CELEBRATION 

Celebrate World Senior Citizens Day with us on
Saturday, August 19! Our Ewa and Moiliili Branches

will have Medicare experts available for
members between 9 am - 1pm. Whether you have
questions about coverage, enrollment, or any other
Medicare needs, our experts will be there to provide

the answers you need. 

Stay tuned for more announcements via our website,
email, and social media platforms. Mark your

calendars and don't miss this special opportunity to
have all your Medicare questions answered.

 

Free Medicare 101 Seminar

Join Taryn Kumamoto from
Premier Benefit Consultants
for a free Medicare seminar at
our Moiliili Branch on
Saturday, August 26th at 10
am.

OTHER

Supervisory Committee
Conducts Account
Verification

Please review your account
statement ending June 30,
2023 and notify the
Supervisory Committee
immediately if you find any
discrepancies at our mailing
address:

Supervisory Committee
HOCU
PO Box 235873
Honolulu, HI 96823

No More Fees for Classic
Checking Accounts
 
Effective July 1, we have
eliminated the minimum
balance requirement and the
associated $5 fee. This means
you can enjoy the
convenience and benefits of
our Classic and Business
Checking Accounts without
worrying about meeting a
minimum balance or incurring
any fees.

September Staff Meeting

Our next staff meeting is
scheduled for Tuesday,
September 19, 2023.

All HOCU Branches will open
at 10:30 am for members.

Upcoming Holidays
 
The credit union will be closed
in observance of the following
holidays:

Independence Day 
Tuesday, July 4

Labor Day
Monday, September 4

Please visit www.myhocu.com
for more info on our hours.
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